Pamela Martin

From: Jelica Panich INIIIEEEENEGEGEGNGNNN
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 9:46 PM
To: Public Hearings

Subject: Changes to 875 & 877 North Park Street

As a resident of 1206- 875 North Park, | am very supportive of the proposed changes to the ground floor as
outlined in the December 29th 2017 rezoning document #00568.

Regards,
Jelica Panich
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